FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY

DATE: August 2021
ITEM: Museum Store Report
FROM: Eugene Vicknair

Thanks to a lot of work by Tim Steeper, Janet Steeper, Greg Elems, David Elems and others, more store
fixtures are getting cleaned up and put in place, allowing more merchandise to be put out. The office
cubicle donated by my company is nearly complete and is in use.

We have been testing and adding some new products, some of which are selling well. We have also
been making some orders to fill in missing product and add some new items to the range. We are doing
this slowly and more purchases are coming.

Also, we have put up the first of the new magazine racks and are going to add at least 3 more, allowing a
lot of Headlights to be displayed.

The new coke machine is nearly in service, just waiting on syrup, and the ice machine is in the side room
and operating. Charlie Spikes helped with that and donated a new step ladder to make access to the
coke machine’s ice hopper easier.
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